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Dear parents/guardians, 

I hope you have all had a restful and relaxing half term break. I know the prospect of a second lockdown is 

not what any of us would have wanted, however we are pleased that schools and our school will remain 

open. I do understand that every situation is different, but education and everything that this brings, is 

vital to the health and wellbeing of every pupil. Children need their teachers, their lessons, their friends 

and their learning. 

As always, the school will ensure the spaces, buildings and equipment is as safe as possible. We will 

continue to strive to deliver a high quality education full of opportunity, learning and memories. 

Next week (starting from Monday) we will be hopefully making things a little easier for you all by extending 

the school day for some classes. Following a successful trial of various start, end times and separate entry 

points/exit points, we now feel confident that social distancing measures will continue to be adhered to. 

Please see yesterday’s letter for further information. 

https://www.water.lancs.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3088&type=pdf 

I appreciate how things are extremely difficult at the moment, if you are unsure of any Covid related 

matters, awaiting test results or in receipt of a positive test within your household please contact me 

through my email head@water.lancs.sch.uk. Emails will be picked up at any time of the day and night, it 

is important to have as much time as possible, in order to plan and organise any eventuality.  

Once again, thank you for all your support and encouragement. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Willan 
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